
    Summer 2011 
Summer was a very busy time at 

Whimple. The children in Key 
Stage two were studying World 
War Two and had an interesting 
day experiencing what war time 

life was like. 

 

The children learned how messages 
were sent in code to confuse the 
enemy. They had a go at sending 

and decoding messages. 

 

 

 

 

They learned about the 
importance of remembering to 
carry a gas mask and what 
would happen during an air raid. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children learned through 
drama and role play. They took 
there responsibilities seriously 
and all worked together to get 
the job done. 

 



Space 
Years four and five were 
studying the Earth in 
space. The children 
worked in teams to 
produce a fantastic 
visual display to show 
what they had learned and for other children to learn from. 

Can you name all of the 
planets? 

Each group contributed to the 
display. They had to research their part of the model and 
make sure that it was accurate. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            Dancing to Bhangra with children from across Devon. 
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The choir Performing in the main arena. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This was our biggest gig to date! It was a little nerve 
racking but we gave it our best! 



 

Dancing at  the ceilidh workshop. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



A DAY OUT AT 

KILLERTON 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HAVING FUN 

WITH OUR FRIENDS. 



A visit from 

our Swedish 

friends. 

 

 
     

Our choir were 
lucky enough to 
have an 
opportunity to 
sing with a 
visiting choir 
from Sweden. They taught our children some traditional 
Swedish songs and our choir taught them some of their 
favourites. 


